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31st October 2021  
All Saints 

PMB p186         Psalter: Week 3 

 

SATURDAY         30th October: Vigil Masses 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

 17.00 Mass Bridie Ahern + 

St Michael’s, Huntingdon 

 19.00 Mass Malcolm Sweeney + 

SUNDAY   31st October 

(LS) 09.00 Mass Helen Baker 

(LS) 11.00 Mass For the people of the Parish 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

31st Week in Ordinary Time 

MONDAY  1st November: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Margaret Morris + 

TUESDAY  2nd November: 

 All Souls Day 

 (LS) 09.30 Mass Chaco Joseph + 

WEDNESDAY 3rd November: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  

THURSDAY   4th November:  

 St Charles Borromeo 

(LS) 09.30 Mass: Gerard Batty + 

(LS) 10.15 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY  5th November: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Holy Souls 

 10.00 First Friday prayers 

SATURDAY   6th November: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Patrick Wymbs + 

 10.00 Confessions 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.   Papworth 

19.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.  St Michael’s 

PARKING: please park in Riverside car park, 

across the road, not in the streets behind the church. 

BOOKING FOR SUNDAY MASS: we still book 

for Mass & wear masks: please book via 

stmichaelsbooking@outlook.com before 18.00 

on Saturday. Please use this email address for 

booking for Mass only. Thank you. 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Rita Anan, Ellen Brown, Bridget Gaynor, Lisa 

Leader, Patrick Moore, Anne McGovern, Paul 

Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero, Fr Ivan Weston & 

Nina Wiktorowicz. May the Lord reach out his 

healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this me: 
Michael Casey, Gordon Aspinwall, Christine 

Parker, Angela Ridout, Angela Barbera, Hannah 

Russell , Joseph Mason, Anthony Mulcahy, Frances 

Ridout,  Patricia Kennedy, Kevin Browne and 

James McCaul . May they rest in peace. 

ELIJAH-O’NEIL JOE-XAVIER-DAVIS and 

ITA TERESA COTTER who were baptised last 

weekend; with the help of family and friends may 

they grow in faith. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during ordinary time 

from September to the feast of Christ the King you 

are asked to pray for the following intentions: the 

care of creation; the harvest; students & teachers; 

Home Mission Day; world Mission Day; prisoners 

& their families; all Victims of War & young 

people. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us where they are. Thank you. 
 

Last Sunday Collection: 

Papworth Everard: £40.00 

Huntingdon:  £181.88 

Standing Orders £397.00 

Total   £618.88 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community. 

Retiring collection: last week for World Mission 

Sunday was £444.00 

Retiring Collection next weekend for St 

Edmunds’s Fund/Caritas East Anglia. 
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FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 2022: the new 

programme for preparation for children in year 3 or 

above at school will begin on Thursday 18th 

November in the GS room at 19.30. This is a 

meeting for parents only, please do not bring 

children to this meeting. We will outline the 

programme and give you a list of all the dates for 

the classes. 

 Those families who began the programme 

in 2019 but did not complete it because of the first 

Covid lockdown will need to begin the programme 

again as it is so long ago. Please come to the parents 

meeting above. 

MISSIO RED BOXES: if you have a red Missio 

box, now is the time to count the money and bring 

it in or bring in the box for counting. Please make 

sure your name and address are on the box or the 

money. Thank you. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: members of the 

Polish community on Saturday 6th November.  

Thank you. 

SUNDAY COLLECTION: please put your 

donation in the orange buckets near both doors of 

the church. Thank you. 

CHRISTMAS CARDS: I know it is too early to 

buy cards, but I am letting you know we will have 

cards on sale here, so please wait & buy them here. 

 

FOOD BANK DONATIONS: our next monthly 

collection for the foodbank is Sunday 6th 

November. There will be a box near each door, for 

your donations. Please bring tins, dried food or 

toiletries as your donation.  

UN CLIMATE CHANGE CONFERENCE 

(COP26) begins in Glasgow next Sunday, Pope 

Francis calls for a new dialogue about how we are 

shaping the future of our planet. The conference 

brings together leaders of 200 nations to discuss 

how to tackle climate change. In the run up to, and 

during the meeting, we will use the prayer below, 

there are copies near both doors for you to take 

home and use over the next couple of weeks. 

 You can find a beautiful prayer video by 

following this link, https://youtu.be/O-zkVfCDQ3A  

NOVEMBER, THE MONTH OF 

REMEMBERING: traditionally we remember 

our loved ones who have died during this month 

and pray for them. From Monday 1st November 

there will be slips of paper at the back of the church 

for you to write down the names of your deceased 

loved ones, place the slip of paper in the basket in 

front of the altar, those people will be remembered 

and prayed for during Mass each day. May they rest 

in peace. 

 If you wish to request a Mass to be offered 

for your loved ones, or for any other intention, there 

are some white envelopes in the porch, please fill 

in the details, put your donation in the envelope and 

give it to Fr Philip. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 

 

Loving God, we praise your name with all 
you have created.  

You are present in the whole universe,  
and in the smallest of creatures.  

We acknowledge the responsibilities you 
have placed upon us  

as stewards of your creation.  
May the Holy Spirit inspire all political 

leaders at COP26 as they seek to embrace 
the changes needed to foster a more 

sustainable society.  
Instil in them the courage and gentleness 

to implement fairer solutions for the 
poorest and most vulnerable 

and commit their nations to the care of 
Our Common Home.  

We ask this through our Lord Jesus Christ 
your Son. Amen. 
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